
Hi ___, 

We are working hard and are excited about your arrival in August! Check your UGA email May 15 
for an update on your opportunity to choose housing. Appointment times to choose will begin 

the week of May 19.  

If you have a preferred roommate, you must be in a confirmed roommate group with them in The 

Dawg House by the time you choose a space.  

We are available to answer your questions Monday through Friday, between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

Please contact us with any questions using the contact information below.  

Kim Ellis  

Associate Director for Assignments and Contracts 

University Housing  

University of Georgia  

housing@uga.edu  
706-542-1421

housing.uga.edu 
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